How should we celebrate three years?

By: André Natta



    [image: ]As this month’s b-metro column suggests, I’ve been thinking about how to celebrate three years of existence.

    Yeah, it seems quite weird to think it’s been three years already, but it will be a week from Sunday…

    So after I realized that I wasn’t doing a good job coming up with ideas myself, I thought it would be best to turn to all of you.

    
      How do you think we should celebrate our third anniversary?
    

    Whatever it is will probably not happen on March 14 itself but later on in the month – that’s the hope at least. (BTW – yes, that image you see above is of the front page of The Terminal from April 2007). Things have changed, haven’t they? Share your suggestions in the comments section.

    Also, folks signed up for our e-newsletter, the express, (hint, hint) will get a message tomorrow about helping test a new section of the site. Please note that if you do sign up today it is a double opt-in process, so let us know if you don’t receive a confirmation email.
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